
Dear prayers: 

Praise Lord, that I have been serving in the Restaurant Ministry for more than ten years. In this special area, the 
words of Jesus in the miracle of five loaves and two fishes are always inspiring me: "You give them something to 
eat." 

I am hired by the Canadian Chinese Alliance Churches Association (CCACA) as the director of Restaurant Ministry. 
We hope to encourage the churches in Canada to work harder to evangelize the restaurant people. 

Recently, there are some grateful things to share with you: 

Thanks God, an old couple were baptized in September. Three generations of their family were involved in the 
restaurant industry in Toronto. I hope that every one of them will be baptized after the old couple, and they will be 
blessed and be loved by our Lord. 

Thanks God, my wife has just started volunteer work in a Christian organization, so she can do some ministry while 
she is looking after our family as a full-time housewife. 

Thanks God, our eldest son has stepped into an university. In the past month, he has already get used of his new 
life style. 

     

The recent focus on the restaurant ministry has the following key points: 

A. Continue to encourage the existing brothers and sisters in restaurant fellowship to grow up in the Lord. Sharing 
the vision with churches, encourage and train the brothers and sisters who have the burden to the restaurant 
people. 

B. Running some cooking classes, Cooking-Life sharing sessions, attracting restaurant people to participate. So that 
they have the opportunity to hear the gospel. Every year, we are holding a restaurant ministry retreat. 

C. We are opening our mind, cooperating with other churches, organizations, and individuals to use creative 
thinking to evangelize the restaurant people. 

Due to the current financial deficit in CCACA, this position can only be self-funded. We have to raise funds for 
ministry expenses and salary. Our staff members hope that churches will be able to support this ministry in prayer 
and also financially. 

Blessings! 

Rev. David Pan             647 949 8206    david.pan@ccaca.org 


